






THE JASPER COUNTY – HARDEEVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL


Gr8 Girls Dream MENTORING PROGRAM





The 2019 – 2020 Mentoring Program at Hardeeville Elementary School had an auspicious start on this past Thursday, October 10, 2019. Fifteen 5th grade girls participated in the opening program, one anticipated participant was absent and three additional girls will complete the contingent of participants when their parents have returned the permission form; there will be a total of 20 students. Sorors Patricia Felton-Montgomery, Gwendolyn Holland-Johnson, Diane Neal, Connie Pouncy, and Pamela Redmon greeted the girls with an active participation activity that called for the students to pick their favorite quote or poem from among seven posted options as they entered the “mentoring room”  (see the attached options). The students were then asked to introduce themselves, tell their preferred selection and why they picked the quote or poem. The Sorors did the same, telling the girls something about their background and their selected quote/poem.


The students were then asked to complete a handout entitled About Me which they then discussed in their small groups which had been randomly established by the Sorors so that the girls could sit with a fellow student who they might not know as opposed to students in their friendship group. A Soror sat with each small group to listen and facilitate completion of the handout and to listen to what each student wrote to learn more about the students.


The next meeting of the Gr8 Girls Dream program will be this coming Thursday, October 17th. All sessions last one hour from 10:30 – 11:30 am. The Sorors are looking forward to the next session with the students as this is a delightful group.


Respectfully submitted,





	       Diane Neal   	        	   Connie Pouncy           Marion Shumake


	       Patricia Felton-Montgomery			           Gwendolyn Holland-Johnson


				    Pamela Redmon











